
 

The Graduation service of the 2018-2019 batch held on 15th April, 2019 

 

“My food,” said Jesus, “is to do the will of him who sent me and to finish his work. 

Don’t you have a saying, ‘It’s still four months until harvest’? I tell you, open your 

eyes and look at the fields! They are ripe for harvest (John 4:34-35)  

Bethel Bible Institute (BBI) is the training wing of the Indian 
Pentecostal Church of God Northern Region (IPCNR). The 
vision of IPCNR is evangelism with the goal of Church 
planting. It is with this purpose that since 1968, Bethel Bi-
ble Institute has been training committed native workers to  
pioneer Churches among the various people, language 

and geographical groups in North India. 

The grad-
uation 
service of 

the 2018-19 batch was held on 15
th
 April, 

2019, at the Faridabad Training Centre. The 
following eight students were presented with 
Certificates for undergoing the one year Certif-
icate in Theology course.  

 

    

Anil Katre         -   Uttar Pradesh 

Dashkant Minj    -   Jharkhand 

Dora Babu         -   Andhra Pradesh 

Raj Kumar          -   Delhi 

Solomon Raita   -   Orissa 

Vicky Massey     -   Uttar Pradesh 

Asha                   -   Delhi 

Prasanna          -   Delhi 

 

 

 

The meeting was presided by Pas-
tor K.G. Mathai and was well at-
tended by the leadership of IPCNR 
along with believers from our 
Churches. Pr. P. M. John, the Work-
ing President of IPCNR, blessed us 
with the graduation message. Pas-
tor Samuel Thomas, Vice-President 
(Operations) of IPCNR commis-
sioned and prayed for the students.  

 

 

In addition to the gifts of books to 
the graduates, our Treasurer Bro. M. 
Johnykutty along with  

our Joint Treasurer Bro K.V. Paul spon-
sored study bags for each of the gradu-
ates.  

 

The graduation service 

was followed by a fellow-

ship lunch for all present. 

We pray for the Lord’s 

favour on the lives of 

these graduates as they 

go back to their States to 

labour for the Lord.  

We are grateful for all 
our prayer partners and 
donors who have part-
nered with us in making this training possible. God willing the next batch of training 
will commence in July, 2019.  

 

 

Upcoming :  

IPCNR Golden Jubilee Convention  

17th to 20th October, 2019 

Talkatora Indoor Stadium, New Delhi 

http://www.ipcnr.org/

